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New Australian Honorary Consul appointed in Mozambique 

 
The Australian and Mozambican governments have recently approved the appointment of Mr Blake 
Gray as the new Honorary Consul in Mozambique from 1 March 2016. As a business man, Mr Gray has 
strong connections within the Mozambican business community. He has lived in Maputo for many 
years and speaks fluent Portuguese.  
 
Australia and Mozambique have a growing trade relationship with several Australian companies 
already established there, particularly in the emerging mining sector, In 2015, two way trade between 
Australia and Mozambique amounted to MZN15.5 billion (AUD452 million).   
 
Australia continues to play a role in helping to address human resource development needs in 
Mozambique through its Australia Awards Scholarships program.  Since 1999 over 350 Mozambicans 
have studied in Australia under the program.  The program is specifically designed to ensure that 
Mozambique is well placed to be able to take full and sustainable advantage of its significant natural 
resources. 
 
A large part of Mr Gray’s role will be to provide consular assistance to the diverse Australian 
community and to promote Australia’s political and commercial interests in Mozambique.     
 
The Consulate will be open from Monday to Friday from 0900 to 1700.  The Contact details are: 
 
Australian Consulate 
Ave 24 de Julho, 776 
MAPUTO 
Ph: +258-21 302155 
Email: Australian.consulate.moz@gmail.com  
 
The Australian Government was very appreciative of the excellent work of the former Honorary Consul, 
Ms Michelle Smith who, for personal reasons, is unable to continue in the role.  
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Stacey Walker on +27-(012)4236146 or from the 
website of the Australian High Commission in Pretoria at http://southafrica.embassy.gov.au 
 
 


